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Docket No. 50-254

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr.

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. E. T. Chow of this office
on June 26-29, 1979, and the letter to you from Mr. R. F. Heishman dated
July 16, 1979, accompanied by Inspecticn Report No. 50-254/79-17.

Please find enclosed a corrected copy of page two of the letter.

Sincerely,

|}C4&&fC -v

R. F. Heistiman, Chief
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support Branch

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/ encl:
Mr. N. Kalvianakis, Plant

Superintendent
Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 200
PDR

Local PDR
NSIC
TIC
Mr. Anthony Roisman, Esq.,

Attorney
Mr. Dean Hansell, Office of

Assistant Attorney General
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We will glady discuss any questions you have concerning this
inspection. -

Sincerely,

. d-
g(rR. F. Heis an, Chief

Reactor Operations and
Nuclear Support Branch

Enclosure: IE Inspection
Report No. 50-254/79-17

cc w/ encl:
Mr. N. Kalivianakis, Plant

Superintendent
Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b
PDR
Local PDR
NSIC
TIC
Mr. Anthony Roisman, Esq.,

Attorney
Mr. Dean Hansell, Office of

Assistant Attorney General
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